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PRINCIPAL MESSAGE: 

SCHOOL MUSICAL INFORMATION: 
 

Oct 5th Pre-Audition Mtg 3:00 
 
MARY POPPINS ASSISTANTS (Applications DUE 

10/15/21) If you want to help with Tech crew/Booth, Stage 

Crew/Backstage, or Rehearsal/Dance Assistant, please fill out 

this form. https://forms.gle/u7XHAio4nFYgugmz6  

 

Show dates are March 3, 4, 5, 7, 2022. Filling out this  

application does not guarantee you will be selected. Although we love the help from 

all of you, we simply cannot take everyone because of safety and space restrictions. 

As a dance assistant, you will need to be available starting at mid/end of October 

through Christmas break. 

  
If you are Stage or Tech Crew, you will need to be present for all performances and 

required at rehearsals in February (you will be notified of the exact dates as things 

progress). You may be needed periodically throughout the rehearsals from Oct-Feb. 
 

AUDITION SIGN UP through the 10/22. Fill out this form if you would like a 

link https://forms.gle/fCDQUCxFnpb6Wvk86  for an AUDITION time for MARY POPPINS. 

We will have a cast of 90. A waitlist will be formed, if needed. All waitlist students 

will also audition. Auditions will be Oct 25-29 starting at 3:15pm. Rehearsals are 

from 3:10-5:30 pm, M-F and will start Nov 1. Performances March 3, 4, 5, 7, 2022. 

If you have any questions, feel free to email jjweir91@msn.com  

 

PARENT MEETING November 2nd @ 6:00pm 
 

We appreciate everyone that is applying to help with our musical. We may not be 

able to accommodate everyone. However, we will let you know either way. If you 

have any questions, feel free to email westhillsmusical@gmail.com 
 

***Here is the website for the musical: westhillsmusical.wordpress.com  

Thank you so much for the support during Parent Teacher  
Conferences. It was nice to see you in the building or on zoom.  
We have appreciated the parents who have volunteered to assist 
with field trips and other activities. We are thankful for our parents 
who are subs. That’s been fun to see them in the building. We 
hope to continue building relationships with our parents and  
community.  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2Fu7XHAio4nFYgugmz6%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3fyxLj3hAadWohd3awemVkFoVW4txi5U2DO1KeqjrOO2UDsQzXP4l1nfU&h=AT1Xd7dWe0fVArJbpRN74ur0jBfBZo6mF3PnqRzHkMUNr5y8oFKGcLLV2tWfBYQcJhLSRLO1b08xLb2rpM0Q8I_8-QVDMw0zbaFFxRJmOYkrI
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FfCDQUCxFnpb6Wvk86%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0ijCOmf89DKeHYlAdtkEZ-F69nCVkDDAxGT4IJQO__HXfpJ_Tmco_bkwY&h=AT3yv9-RPv2pvj0eWewtRiM70ZQTtMjveV1YqyAfZjoPmQE5IJRb8bJENHng5p0X5BaOZ0LdO3LvVAA1sPGwtKglHgpe1V8i40I1mz1wpX0os
mailto:jjweir91@msn.com
mailto:westhillsmusical@gmail.com


Page 2 HOME OF THE WILDCATS 

TEACHER OF THE QUARTER: 

SUICIDE PREVENTION PARENT NIGHT: 
We want everyone to feel safe and to be safe here at West Hills Middle 

School. To assist in this goal, our counselors teach suicide prevention 
classes to all students.  This list (See QR code at the side) has many   
resources for our students and community who might need immediate 

help in dealing with suicidal behaviors or ideation.  

We’ll be meeting on Wednesday, 
October 13th in the Media  
Center from 6:00-8:00pm. 

 

We are excited to be looking for our first Teacher of the Quarter of 
the school year! Please encourage your students to participate by 
completing the survey when it becomes available on October 12th 
during home room. We would love to hear any details about how a  
teacher has supported you this quarter. 

https://westhills.jordandistrict.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/17/Online-version-of-At-risk-Student-Services.pdf
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8270 S Grizzly Way 

West Jordan, Utah 84081 

Phone: (801) 412-2300 
Fax: (801) 412-2327 

 
Principal: Cynthia Vandermeiden 
Assistant Principal: Marni Davis 
Assistant Principal: Matt Lindsey   

HOME OF THE WILDCATS  

Find us online 

HELLO STOMP: 
Thank you so much for all 
those that came to the Hello 
Stomp! It was so much 
fun!!! Such a huge turnout! 
Thank you to the Proberts 
for DJing for us! It was 
amazing! 

ATTENTIONS ALL STUDENTS: 

 We thought it would be fun this 
year to have your help with the 
Memory Book cover this year. All 
entries need to be submitted by the 
19th of November. We will then   
decide a front and back cover. We 
are so excited to see your entries. If 
you have any questions, Please feel 
free to contact me at: 
rdyatt.whmsptsa@gmail.com.  

https://www.facebook.com/westhillsmiddle
https://www.instagram.com/
https://twitter.com/home?lang=en

